
BriAnna Wanner 

1953 Houston Drive 

Bismarck, ND 58504 

 

January 30, 2023 

 

RE:  House Bill No 1532  

 

To Whomever It May Concern:  

 

I am in favor and support HB1532.  The passage of this bill would have a large positive impact on our 

family and North Dakotans across the state.  We currently have five children.  Three are in elementary in 

a private school.  We made the shift from public to private school a few years ago to meet the needs of 

our children. The change in our family’s lives has been considerably positive. This efficacious momentum 

will continue to produce a North Dakotan community that keeps giving back with maximized impact.  

 

Having past experience with the public school system, we know that the teachers and the system within 

North Dakota is also wonderful. It is also valuable, but different. The difference between the public and 

private school for us was unique to our family make up and our values. Each child had a specific set of 

needs that allowed them to flourish in the private school system.   

 

There is a return on investment when it comes to this bill.  With the support and passage of HB1532, 

North Dakota will be an even more desirable place to live that supports families and the growth of 

productive citizens.  It also brings more cash flow into the North Dakota economy as it frees up 

household budgets.  

 

 

Thank You, 

BriAnna Wanner  


